
4 / March / 2024  

Important Notice 

Entry of Ships to Yemen and Additional Charges 

 

Due to recent developments and changes in the geopolitical landscape, we would like to 

bring to your attention that vessels entering Yemen may be subject to increased risks and 

challenges. These may include, but are not limited to, heightened security measures, 

potential delays, and other uncertainties that could impact the safe and timely transit of 

ships. 

In light of these circumstances, it is imperative for all concerned parties, especially our 

esteemed members, to be informed about voyages involving Yemen as a destination or 

part of the transit route with following Consideration.  

Risk Assessment: Conduct a comprehensive risk assessment before planning voyages 

to Yemen. This should include evaluating the current political, security, and logistical 

conditions to ensure the safety of the vessel, crew, and cargo. 

Underwriting Consideration: Ship owners and operators are urged to notify the Club 

well in advance if their vessels are scheduled to call at Yemeni ports. This proactive 

approach will enable underwriters to assess the situation and make informed decisions 

regarding coverage. 

Additional Charges: Please be advised that due to the heightened risks associated with 

voyages to Yemen, there may be additional charges incurred. These charges are 

necessary to cover the increased insurance risks and potential expenses resulting from 

unforeseen events. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter, and we strongly encourage a proactive 

approach to risk management. The safety and security of your vessels, crew, and cargo 

are of paramount importance. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 

contact our dedicated team at info@kishpandi.com. 
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